
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children, staff and visitors. In order to sustain high 
levels of safeguarding, visitors and volunteers are expected to share this commitment. 

 

Cookridge Primary School 
Tinshill Drive, Leeds, LS16 7DH  
Headteacher, Mrs L Hunter 
Tel. 0113 3862500 Email: info@cookridge.leeds.sch.uk 
http://cookridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Summer Fair 
Friday 15th July 1:30pm-3:30pm 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year we are hosting a small summer fair, which has been requested by the children to 

raise some money for a new projector, which will help enhance your child’s learning 
provision in school. 

The children will be allowed to be picked up by parents from 1:20pm on Friday 15th July if 
you want to attend the summer fair together along with family and friends if you wish. This 

allows time for staff to see the children home before the fair starts. The children who are not 
being picked up early, will still visit the summer fair with their teacher and there will be an 
opportunity for them to bring some money in for the occasion, these children will then be 
picked up at 3:05pm as usual. The summer fair will continue until 3:30pm. There will be a 
form to complete nearer the time to notify us if you will be picking your child up early or not 

on this day. 
As ever, we need the support of our amazing parents to help with this so we are asking for 
the following donations to be brought on certain days. The children will be rewarded with 

teams points and extra play times for the items they bring in. 
 
Monday 11th July: Bottles – 5 team points for every item 

 ‘Bring a Bottle’ – unopened bottles in all shapes and sizes for the bottle tombola – 
alcoholic and non-alcoholic drinks, toiletries etc. 

 
Tuesday 12th July: Toys/unwanted gifts and Books.– 5 team points for every item 

 ‘Toys’ – are there items that your children are getting too old for? Toys, games, good 
quality clean soft toys and teddies – or perhaps an unwanted gift.  

 Books – any you have that still have life in them to be loved by a new family 
 
Wednesday 13th July:  Chocolate – Extra playtime for everyone who brings in 
chocolate 

 ‘Chocolate’ – any chocolate items, bars, boxes, tubes 
  

Friday 15th July (summer Fair day): Cake Day - Extra playtime for everyone who 
brings in cakes 

 ‘Extra Playtime’ as an extra incentive to bring in final items for the fair,  

 ‘Cake Day’ – cakes, buns and other home produce – including any foods from 
around the world to help celebrate the diversity of the school. 

 
Please donate what you can, all contributions are appreciated and together make a really big 
difference.  Thank you for helping to make our Summer Fair a success.    
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